
Westwood Neighborhood Association Meeting 
April 17, 2007, 7:00 – 8:30 PM 

Pal Joey’s  
 

1. Call to Order 
President Brad Sammon welcomed everyone to Pal Joey’s and to the neighborhood’s 
spring social meeting.  He then introduced the guest speaker, Jim Host, from Brian Clark 
and Associates.        

 
2. Jim Host 

Jim presented information about development of the Walnut Creek Bicycle Trail,  
status of building the trail to date, and future plans for the trail.  
 

3. Updates Since Distribution of the April Newsletter  
 
 o The 2007 Westwood Great Perennial Divide has been rescheduled due to cold 

weather.  Plants may be dropped off at Judy Lonning’s house (5131 Robertson Drive)  
on May 4th from 2:00 – 6:00 PM.  Plants may be picked up on May 5th from 9:00 to 
noon.  
 
o Along with the new neighborhood logo being on pole signs which will be 
installed soon along Grand Avenue and on North Valley Drive, the logo will also  
be on the portable signs which announce neighborhood meetings.  The new signs  
arrived too late to use for announcing tonight’s meeting.     
 
o Those interested in having an oak sapling may designate their choice of red oak 
or pin oak by using the sign up sheet.  You will be contacted when the trees arrive, which 
is expected to be within the next few weeks.    
 

4. Special Thanks 
 

a. A special thanks to Vicki and Thom Heiken and Crystal Clear Bottled Water for 
printing the quarterly neighborhood newsletter.     
 
b. A special thanks to Pal Joey’s for sponsoring tonight’s social meeting.  

  
5.  Adjourn  
 The meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM.   
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
    
 
        

  



    
 
      


